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Please do not push through in person only voting. On of the most amazing and 

democratic things about Oregon is people's ability to vote via mail. It gives people 

time to read through there pamphlet, consider their options and vote for what they 

want. It also allows more individuals to vote. Many people would not be able to vote 

without mail in ballots due to health issues, loss of wages for time off Etc... this would 

go against what the people of Oregon want. I do NOT support this.  


